Fw: Senior Center Project

Andrea Migliaccio <BOFChair@colchesterct.gov>
Mon 1/23/2023 3:46 PM

To: Gayle Furman <townclerk@colchesterct.gov>

for agenda

Andrea Migliaccio, Chairman, Board of Finance
860-705-1118

From: Roberta Avery <roberta.avery@snet.net>

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 9:40 AM

To: Andrea Migliaccio <BOFChair@colchesterct.gov>; John Thomas <jthomas@colchesterct.gov>; Art Shilosky
<aShilosky@colchesterct.gov>; Mike Hayes <mhayes@colchesterct.gov>; Tim Vaillancourt
<tVaillancourt@ColchesterCT.gov>; Mike Egan <megan@colchesterct.gov>

Subject: Senior Center Project

Dear Senior Building Committee, Board of Selectmen, and Board of Finance,

| notice there are several options on the table for our new Senior Center. PLEASE, PLEASE,
PLEASE do make a decision.

I am now a senior and would like to have this project completed before | am too elderly a
person who is unable to partake in the many opportunities this new building will provide.

| ask you to agree to fully fund this project even if we must go back to the voters for the
additional costs. As you know it will only cost more in the future.

Please move quickly.
Sincerely,
Roberta Avery
78 Northern Blvd.
Colchester, CT 06415
860-608-4628
Please note | am a member of the Colchester Commission on Aging and a taxpayer of

Colchester for over 47 years.

Roberta Avery roberta.avery@snet.net
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